

## **HOOKSTONE CHASE PRIMARY SCHOOL**

## Hookstone Chase, Harrogate, North Yorkshire HG2 7DJ Telephone: 01423 886026

e-mail: admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk
Headteacher Miss Ann Wheatcroft

15<sup>th</sup> May 2018

To: Parents of Year 5 pupils in Maple and Silver Birch Classes

Dear Parent/Carer

CREATE Day at Skipton Girls' High School Friday 8<sup>th</sup> June 2018

As part of our work with the Northern Star Academy Trust (NSAT), I am delighted to inform you that the Year 5 children have been invited to take part in a Create Arts Day at Skipton Girls' High School. The theme is Circus inspired by the film musical, 'The Greatest Showman' and there will be a range of creative activities for the children to take part in. We will be working with the students at Skipton Girl's High School as well as Year 5 pupils from New Park School. This is a wonderful opportunity for the children, which has been specially designed for our pupils.

**Please note** that for this visit we will depart school at **8.45am** prompt and therefore ask that the children be in school for **8.30am** on that day. They will return to school for approximately **4.15/4.25pm.** The children should wear their school uniform for the visit and will require a packed lunch (no nuts or fizzy drinks).

In order to cover the cost of the coach, a voluntary donation of £5.00 per child is requested to enable the visit to take place.

This visit is organised under the school's Visits Policy. Payment and consent can be made at ParentPay <a href="https://www.parentpay.com">www.parentpay.com</a>, if using this method you **do not** need to complete the paper consent form attached to this letter. If you have not yet registered for ParentPay, please contact the school office and we will send you login details.

If unable to pay by ParentPay please send a cheque (made payable to Hookstone Chase Primary School) or cash in a named envelope and complete the Parental Consent Form attached. **Please return by Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> May**.

Please note that we are no longer required to issue Medical Consent Forms for each individual visit. The information will be taken from details that you have previously given to school. Therefore it is important that you inform school of any changes to your contact details and your child's health.

Yours sincerely

Ann Wheatcroft Headteacher

## Please complete this form if paying by cheque or cash

To: Miss Wheatcroft

CREATE Day at Skipton Girls' High School – Friday 8 <sup>th</sup> June 2	018
--	-----

*I do/ do not give permission for my child
Classto take part in the above visit.
*There are amendments to my contact details Yes/No If yes please give details:
*There are amendments to medical information Yes/No If yes please give details
*I do / do not give permission for photographs to be used by Skipton Girls' High School
*Please delete as appropriate
I enclose £5.00
Signed: Parent/Carer

To be returned by Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> May.